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September 30, 2008 
 
Dear Knights Landing Resident, 
 
You should have recently received a letter informing you that there will be a change in from 
Yuba-Sutter Disposal to Waste Management for trash collection services.  Yolo County 
would like to take this opportunity to communicate the transition plan to each resident 
affected by this change.  Below is a schedule of important dates for your reference.  
 
Friday, 10/3/08  Yuba-Sutter to service trash as normal 

Tuesday, 10/7/08  Waste Management to deliver new carts 

Friday, 10/10/08  Yuba-Sutter’s last day of service and collection of old trash carts 

Tuesday, 10/14/07  Waste Management to begin new collection services 
 
If you mailed in a reply card, your trash cart size will be delivered accordingly.  If you did 
not receive a reply card or you did call or mail in your requested trash cart size, you will 
receive the base trash service of one 64-gallon cart.  Waste Management will also provide 
all customers one 96-gallon recycling cart and an annual bulky item collection event at no 
additional charge. 
 
Effective October 13, 2008 all billing will be transferred to Waste Management and 
customers will be billed accordingly for their individual service. 
 
When receiving your new carts, a “Starter Kit” will be included with information regarding 
your new scheduled service day, which will be every Tuesday, and will contain a list of 
acceptable recyclable materials, annual collection events, and other general information.  If 
you have any questions regarding your new service please contact Waste Management at 
(530) 662-8748 or the County at (530) 666-8813.   
 
We look forward to enhancing environmental services in your area. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Linda Sinderson 
Deputy Director 
County of Yolo - Division of Integrated Waste Management 
 
cc: John Bencomo, Director, Yolo County Planning and Public Works 
 Duane Chamberlain, District 5 Supervisor, Yolo County Board of Supervisors 


